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OPEN HOUSE WILL HIGHLIGHT DIVERSITY, VALUE OF LOCAL LIBRARIES 

 

All 34 branches of the Fresno County Public Library will host local Open House 

activities on Saturday, October 6, from 12 noon to 2 pm.  Each branch will showcase 

Library programs and services for their local community. 

 

Whether it’s research databases, story times for children, job and career resources, 

reading materials, movies, music, Wi-Fi access, computers, tutoring, genealogy or 

homework help, local libraries offer value for everyone.  Open House activities will 

especially reach out to community members who are not library users as well as 

existing users who may not be aware of the diversity of free programs and services 

offered by their local libraries. 

 

“The Open House is an invitation for everyone to discover, or re-discover, what’s new at 

their local libraries,” says Laurel Prysiazny, Fresno County Librarian.  “Even regular 

users are often pleasantly surprised to learn about a free service or program that they 

didn’t realize was available at the Library.” 

 

For more information, go to www.fresnolibrary.org or contact the nearest branch library. 
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